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8 July 2011

Mr Jeff Pegg
P.O Box 1083
Bridgeport
X

76426

Dear Mr Pegg

PRODUCT NAME: Pegg
DECISION REFERENCE NUMBER: ES2011 - 0433

| refer to our letter dated 25 May 2011 and the submission of the above model of putter for a ruling. This
is a rail-type putter designed to be self-standing.

This matter has been under consideration and | have been asked to advise you that the sample, as
submitted, has been examined and it has been determined that it does conform to the Rules of Golf.

In any advertisements of the Pegg putter, you may state that The R&A has ruled that it does conform to

the Rules of Golf. However, there must be no other reference to The R&A and use of The R&A’s logo
and/or statements such as "R&A Approved" or "R&A Tested" is prohibited.

Yours sincerely

CRotin

/

CLAIRE BATES
Assistant Director - Equipment Standards

The R&A, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9JD, Scotland
Telephone: +44 (0)1334 460000 Fax: +44 (0)1334 460001



